
! COVID-19 Update  ·  May 27, 2020

Club / Membership
STATUS: Opening with restrictions

Sailing School / Enrollment
STATUS: Cancelled for the season

These exceptional times of COVID-19 require 
that the Fanshawe Yacht Club (FYC) implement 
exceptional measures, and its members show 
exceptional discipline to ensure that we all stay 
healthy and still have a boating season.

In a spirit of optimism and trust in our community, 
FYC has developed these documents: “FYC Code of 
Conduct” and “FYC COVID Disinfecting Procedure” 
to ensure that all who come to the Club maintains 
appropriate physical distancing and sanitation 
measures. The more robust the measures we 
implement, the more we can protect the safety of 
ourselves and each other. We all must truly work 
together for ensuring the health and safety of all 
of us and our families and to be able to enjoy our 
summer activities.

Our passion to be on the water must be tempered by 
our sense of community: we are all in this together 
and our priority must be focused on all of us coming 
through these unusual times healthy.

FYC will send the documents to all members and  
licensees. Please read these documents carefully. 
Input to the creation of this COVID Code of Conduct 
came from a variety of sources including Ontario 
Sailing, Provincial sailing organizations, FYC Board 
of Directors, FYC Safety Officer, and FYC COVID task 
force. Members across Canada are working to keep 
clubs safe with these commitments.

All members entering FYC facilities will read and 
sign the FYC Code of Conduct. Signed forms will be 
collected at work parties or can be emailed to FYC.

As the situation evolves, we will continue to evolve 
and change as we learn more and see our efforts 
in action. If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 
madam.commodore.fyc@gmail.com 

We will have a sailing season while following our 
COVID Code of Conduct.

— Bonita Magill · 2020 Commodore, FYC

Regretfully, the Sailing School Committee has 
decided that we cannot safely run instructional 
courses this season at the Fanshawe Yacht Club.

We do not feel that classes could be provided in a 
way that would keep within protocols required by 
the Provincial Government and by the Fanshawe 
Conservation Area to keep participants and staff 
safe from contracting COVID-19.

We hope that you will maintain your interest in 
sailing and come back to us next year to register for 
courses in 2021.

Full refunds will be provided to those who have 
already registered for courses in 2020 - you should 
be getting an email from our administrator.

If there are any questions, please contact
vera.fyc@gmail.com

— Vera Eames · 2020 Sailing School Director, FYC
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